



Whitley Bay FC Supporter's Club

Committee Meeting Minutes

20 November 2017

Attendees:

Lynn Bone (LB); David Moore (DM); Chris Smith (CS); Doug Parker (DP); Fred Kelly (FK); Bryan Clarke (BC); Allan Barkas (AIB); Paul Athey (PA); Ken Thomas (KT); Stephen Tyley (ST).

Board Representative(s): Ann Barkas (AnB).

Apologies for absence: Tommy Moody (TM); James Wright (JW); Stuart Beattie (SB).

Minutes of Previous Meeting:

AIB opened the meeting and read through the main points of the October Minutes.

The painting of the stand (in blue) has commenced. SB should speak directly to Alfie about any problems with the website. Phil Taylor already has a season ticket'

Accepted as a true record of the meeting on 25 October 2017 by DP and LB.

Round Table:

KT: Nothing to raise.

BC: There are no first aid kits on the site and a parent at the fireworks display had made a complaint to DP because there was no first aider available. AnB has purchased a kit for the bar and DP will obtain one for the shop.

CS: The fireworks display should have had more entertainment to keep the children amused. DP said that more entertainment has been proposed for next year.

DP: The Marske bus was cancelled but we are putting on a bus for the West Auckland vase game and 11 people have put their names down so far. JW is waiting for a price.

Xmas party tickets are on sale and 31 have been sold.

All of team management have been supplied with jackets but Tony Woodhouse has torn his and has requested a replacement.

The table at the Xmas fayre stall at the metro station has been cancelled as it is FA Vase day. This resulted in a loss of £20.

Some old shirts were given to Whitley Lodge First School for a raffle and also Monkseaton Middle School.

Jim Armstrong from the allotments has found 8 WBFC footballs in a shed at a disused allotment.

The charity Show Racism the Red Card wants to raise funds by selling autographed shirts (by former NUFC and SAFC players). DP proposed that this was done at a talk in and discussions are continuing.

DP would like to put the images from some xmas cards onto canvas but there are concerns about resolution deterioration. DP to investigate.

AnB: Can we fix the light bulb in the changing rooms? KT will look at it on 21.11.17. The Board thanked the SC for the £400 donation towards the insulation and the work is to be done this week.

A new media system is to be installed this week paid for by advertising revenue. This will be another income stream for the club.

PA: PA can get discount at Morrison's on raffle prizes.

LB: There has been no progress by the Board on redecoration of the Seahorse Club.

DM: We have 74 members.

SB asked that it be reported that he will be changing the defibrillator pads and treatment table covers on 21.11.17. A discussion was held and it was agreed that the defibrillator should be in the dugout during matches.

FK: There are 3 paving slabs in a dangerous condition behind the goal. KT is to look at these on 21.11.17.

ST: The SC was issued with a report from the Treasurer.

Meeting closed at 19:55 and the next meeting will be at 19:00 on Wednesday 10.01.18.